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FBC 2020
Vision Campaign
Contributions Received: 		  $       137,550.00
Pledged:					     $	  41,390.00 

	
	

	

Sunday, October 6, 2019
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Choir Room
 9:30am	 Sunday School 
10:10am 	 Sanctuary Choir
10:30am	 Worship Service

Monday, October 7th
 8:30am	 White Flag Building Clean-up
 6:00pm 	 Youth Pastor Search Committee

Tuesday, October 8th 
 4:00pm 	 Baptist Housing

Wednesday, October 9th 
 5:30pm	 Dinner
 6:15pm 	 Adult Bible Study
		  Hearts & Hands Children’s Ministry
		  Youth Activities
 7:00pm	 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, October 10th 
 1-2pm	 Food Pantry
 1:00pm	 TriCounty Bridge

Friday, October 11th
 5:30pm 	 Cards

Please make or cancel your reservations by 4:00pm on 
Monday afternoons. 

October 9th Menu: 		  Volunteers
Hot Dog Bar				    Sue Mills
Chili					     Luster Patterson
Dessert				    & Crew		

At last week's Quarterly Business Meeting, those present and 
voting 
* heard reports from standing committees, 
* ratified the Church Budget for 2019-2020 (copies of the budget are 
available in church office), 
* approved a recommendation from the Trustees to sell the Carnegie 
building to The Carnegie Center of Corbin, a community non-profit 
that intends to restore the building for use as a community meeting 
space, 
* elected Gary Akins, Sarah Ashley, Mel Chandler, Katie House, and 
Gary Motz to serve three-year terms as deacon; 
* elected a slate of officers for the 2019-2020 church year and 
elected committee members to a three-year rotation (a full listing of 
officers, committee members, and deacons is available in the church 
office); 
* heard reports from the Pastor Search Committee and the Youth 
Pastor Search Committee; and,  
* heard a report from the Church Council outlining preaching, 
teaching, and on-call responsibilities for the next three months (see 
accompanying article).

In the interim…

Article 9, Section 3 of First Baptist Church Bylaws reads, “When a 
ministerial staff vacancy occurs, the church council and remaining 
ministerial staff shall determine how to handle the coverage of the 
duties of the vacated position.” 

In the last ten weeks, we have heard seven different preachers – 
seven distinct voices proclaiming God’s word to us. And without 
exception, after each person has preached, someone has suggested, 
“Let’s get that one as our interim.” So, with the assumption that a 
variety of voices can more fully speak God’s word to us (and the 
recognition that seven voices may be too many), the church council 
has endorsed a plan where Jefferson Calico, Phil Majors, and Alice 
Tremaine will share preaching responsibilities through the end of 
this calendar year. They will also share, with Paul Sims, teaching 
responsibilities for Wednesday evenings and Minister-on-call 
responsibilities.

					     - Your Church Council



First Baptist Church at Worship
The Seventeenth Sunday after Pentecost 

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning
 

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 37:1-9 

II Timothy 1:1-14 
Luke 17:5-10 

 
Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir

Borning Cry
 

Sermon by Alice Tremaine 
 

The Dedication of Wyatt Brock Reeves

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:	 Phil Majors
		  521-3406

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:   	 Teresa Lawson
		  304-4620

USHERS & GREETERS
October 6, 2019

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. Sherry Pace
4. Ernie Rich
4. Nancy Rich
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Sandi Curd
6. Steve Surmont
6. Bob Adkins
7. David Landrum

September 29th Summary:
		  Budget Offerings: 	 $            13,404.00	
	       YTD Budget Offerings:	 $         523,662.44
		  YTD Budget Goal:	 $         528,010.00
		        Loose Change:	 $                    36.57

Loose change received in September will benefit the Corbin Community 
Backpack program. 

October 6th: 	 Nursery:	 Marcee Hopper & Michaela Hopper
		  Children’s Church: John & Savannah Blevins
				              Graham & Marianne Trimble

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, October 6th 
are placed in memory of 

HUBERT AND LYDIA WELLS
by

Eddie, Margaret, and Eddie Wells

 Time to reshuffle our Tables of Eight groups.  We are starting from    
 scratch, so if you would like to participate please let us know by  
 signing up on the sheets located by the entrances of the sanctuary, 
 or by visiting our web page, www.corbinfbc.org. We also need table 
 coordinators, so let us know your interest in that as well.

 52 of your friends have already signed up at this time.There’s 
plenty of room for you!

The flowers for Sunday, October 6th
are placed in memory of 

TOM DAVIS 
in comemoration of his birthday

by
Donna Davis

A gift has been given to the White Flag Ministry
in honor of WYATT BROCK REEVES

for his dedication
by

Wes, Lynn, and Wesley Tipton

A gift has been given to the White Flag Ministry
in memory of TOM DAVIS

by
the Music Alumni Association

Gifts have been given to the General Fund in memory of
JACKIE JONES and

EDMOND and EDITH WYATT
by

Bobby Jones

A gift has been given to the General Fund in memory of
ALLEN TRIMBLE

by
Bob and Kim Croley

Gifts have been given to the General Fund in memory of
LORRIE LOCKRIDGE and TOM DAVIS

by
Anna Litteral

 Gifts have been given to the General Fund in memory of
AGNES YOUNG

by
Danny and Marsha Barnett
the TriCounty Bridge Club

Bob and Kim Croley
Anna Litteral

Marr, Miller, and Myers, PSC
Terry and Barbara Taylor

Christian love and sympathy are extended to Travis and 
Tracy Leonard and Connie Mitchell in the loss of their 

loved-one, Ronnie Mitchell. 

O.W.L.S. will be traveling to Carver’s Orchard in Cosby, 
Tennessee on Tuesday, October 15th.   Bus will leave the 
church at 10:00am. The cost of your lunch at the Applehouse 
Restaurant is the cost of the trip. A sign-up sheet is in the 
church office.


